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Melissa Paul-Leto

From: Vicky Walker
Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2016 2:57 PM
To: Melissa Paul-Leto
Subject: FW: Variance - 3218 Riviera Drive

FYI 
 
From: Craig Wynn [mailto:craig@crossfitmilezero.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2016 2:50 PM 
To: Vicky Walker <vwalker@cityofkeywest‐fl.gov> 
Subject: Variance ‐ 3218 Riviera Drive 

 
To: City of Key West Planning Board,  
Re: RE# 00069470-000000; AK#1073351 
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
I am a business owner directly across from 3218 Riveria Drive. George and Julie Wallace have discussed and 
reviewed their plans to construct a gate house on the property and I have no objection to this variance request. 
Please let me know if I can provide any further information.  
 
Best regards,  
 
Nolan Craig Wynn 
 
 
Craig Wynn - CCFT (L-3) 
Head Coach and Program Director 
CrossFit Mile Zero 
www.crossfitmilezero.com 
(305) 985-0269 


